VGV: Updating and changing website interface
On 29 Aug 2017, Viet Nam National Construction Consultants Corporation - JSC announced the Updating and changing website interface as follows:
To better serve the business, Viet Nam National Construction Consultants Corporation – Joint Stock Company will update the website interface from 29 Aug 2017 – 30 Sep 2017. During that time, some contents are likely late to load on the web in accordance with information disclosure regulations, so contact Viet Nam National Construction Consultants Corporation – Joint Stock Company at 6th floor, 106 Hoang Quoc Viet, Cau Giay District, Ha Noi
